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1 1 June 
2020 

Capability Acquisition and 
Sustainment Group, Quarterly 
Performance Report 
 

Capability 
Acquisition 
and 
Sustainment 
Group 

 94 Report Partial 
access 

Deletions made in accordance with 
section 22 [access to edited copies 
with exempt or irrelevant matter 
deleted] of the FOI Act, on the 
grounds that the deleted material is 
considered exempt under Sections 
33(a)(i) and (iii) [Documents 
affecting national security or 
international relations], Section 
47E(d) [public interest conditional 
exemptions-certain operations of 
agencies] and 47G [public interest 
conditional exemptions-business 
affairs] of the FOI Act. 

 

2 1 June 
2020 

Capability Acquisition and 
Sustainment Group, Quarterly 
Performance Report, 
Supplementary Reference 
 

Capability 
Acquisition 
and 
Sustainment 
Group 

 33 Report Partial 
access 

Deletions made in accordance with 
section 22 [access to edited copies 
with exempt or irrelevant matter 
deleted] of the FOI Act, on the 
grounds that the deleted material is 
considered exempt under Sections 
33(a)(i) and (iii) [Documents 
affecting national security or 
international relations], Section 
47E(d) [public interest conditional 
exemptions-certain operations of 
agencies] and 47G [public interest 
conditional exemptions-business 
affairs] of the FOI Act. 

 

 


